
From: Omar Ali  

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2022 5:07 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Simone Fiore simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City Files: D01-20018 and D02-20033 

Importance: High 

Hi, 

This refers to the attached notice regarding the application submitted by Schlegel 
Village Inc. to build three mid-rise buildings at Yonge and Gamble St.! 

It's a huge disappointment for all home owners at Lacewood Dr. street to see such 
proposal for a big construction project behind our backyards!!! 

If the above application has accepted by the City, that means: 

1. I'm losing at least 20% of the value of my house. 

2. will not be able to sell my house unless the City refuses this application and removing 
the sign from site. 

3. 4 or 5 years of discomfort, particularly for my family and disabled son.   

I'd like to attend the public meeting and receive updates on the status of application. 

Regards, 

Omar Ali, 

137 Lacewood Dr, Richmond Hill 
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